
 

 

 

 

 

To:  All Dancers 

From:  Ms. Cindy, Ms. Carie, Ms. Natalie, Ms. Emma, and Ms. Peighton 

Date:  April 23, 2018 

Subject: Costume Information 

 

Costumes will be distributed on Monday, May 7th, and Wednesday, May 9th,   from 4:00-7:00 p.m. in 

the Municipal Gymnasium.   At this time you will be required to pay the difference in your costume deposit 

and the cost of the costume, and any other items you were required to purchase. The amount you owe is on 

the costume fee sheet.  If there is a TBD – you will be notified by phone call – what the amount is for that 

class.  You will not be able to take home the costume until this fee is paid. (Also, if any families have a 

balance due on this season’s dance lessons, your dancer will not be able to take their costume home until this 

is satisfied.)  

 

Also, at this time you will be able to purchase tights, shoes, and leotards. 

 

We are hoping by doing it this way you will be able to pay for everything at once with cash, check or credit 

card. (credit cards will be charged a service fee of $3.55) 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Parks & Rec. Secretary at 563-7781, or your child's dance 

instructor. 
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